
                                               Summer Term:    Year 3 Newsletter 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

It is lovely to be back for the Summer term and the children had a great first week 

settling to school life enthusiastically.  

This half term, we will focus on Plants, Animals and Humans within our ‘Ready, Steady, 

Grow’ topic. This science based topic gives us a chance to explore the natural world 

both in scientific terms and imaginatively in art and design. We will look at parts of a 

plant, how they grow and what is needed to grow plants successfully. We will focus on 

the nutrients needed for humans to develop and grow healthily, as well as the 

importance of the skeleton and muscles for both animals and humans. 

‘Ancient Egypt’ will be our topic for the history curriculum this term. We will build on 

the history skills gained earlier this year and use an enquiry approach to find out about 

life in Ancient Egypt and how this ancient civilisation has impacted on modern life. 

We continue to encourage children to change their home reading book as needed and 

remember to write in their reading log as regularly as possible. If your child needs a 

new reading record then please let us know. 

We have no swimming this term so PE for both classes will be on Thursdays and Fridays. 

Steph’s class assembly is on 12th July. Catherine/Sue’s Roman class assembly, from last 

term, is on Google Classroom if you have not managed to watch it yet. 

Please look out for trip letters later this term. We will be visiting the Garden Museum 

in June to support our science work. We will send further details separately and nearer 

the time. 

As always, do not hesitate to contact one of us if you need anything or want to ask 

anything. 

Many thanks as always for your support, 

 

Catherine, Steph and Sue 

         

 


